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“Shaping Minds and Bodies When Time Matters Most”

June 8, 2021

The Woman'’s Club Cranbury
P.O. Box 94
Cranbury, NJ 08512

Dear: Friends,

Thank you for your donation of paper goods and a $30.00 contribution. We are so
appreciative of your thoughtfulness and generosity which will help us to continue
our mission of providing high-quality and affordable childcare for the families in our
community who work hard to make ends meet.

Your donation will also help us to continue to “shape minds when time matters
most” and keep our classrooms stocked with the necessary supplies which aid us
in meeting our challenges.

On behalf of our Board of Directors, Executive Director, Staff, and the Children
and Families we serve -THANK YO

Yours for Children & Familie \9
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Ly Yorid, Hud
Luz Nereida Horta
Executive Director
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Better Beginnings’ affordable child care for income-eligible families, and its outreach program, are subsidized or provided funding by the ! y Department of ervices Divi

Child Adult Food Program, the Township of East Windsor, the East Windsor Municipal Alliance for the Prevention of Substance Abuse, the Borough of Hightstown, the First Presbyterian Church of Hightstown, the First Presbyteri:
Church of Cranbury, Princeton Area Community Foungation (PACF) the Women and Girls Fund, PACF Community Impact/The Burke Foundation Legacy and Grants, the County of Mercer, PNC Bank-Grow-up Gre:
Contributions, and Fundraising. VA %




First Presbyterian Church

of Cranbury

December 15, 2021

Ms. Diana Wiebers
President

Woman’s Club of Cranbury
P.O. Box 94

Cranbury, NJ 08512

Dear Ms. Wiebers,

Thank you for your gift of a welcome basket to our new neighbors from Afghanistan. It has been about
one week since the family has moved into Cranbury and they are beginning to settle in. The Mom and Dad
have told us they have felt welcomed and are very grateful for all the gifts and assistance in helping to
move in.

No doubt, the family will face challenges and setbacks as they transition to their new life in this country.
With the support and encouragement of the Woman’s Club and the Cranbury community, we hope to make
this a joyful and transformative journey for all of us. It is hard work but rewarding.

Thank you and God Bless,

CEL. l4lor

Loida Wilson Jennifer Kong Jon Cosse
Ken Gordon Rev. Hannah Lovaglio
Refugee Resettlement Ministry

The IRS requires us to confirm that no goods or services other than religious intangible benefits were received in exchange for
your gift to the First Presbyterian Church of Cranbury.

Rev. Hannah Lovaglio Rev. Joanne Petto 22 South Main Street
Senior Pastor Parish Associate Cranbury, NJj 08512
609.395.0897

www.cranburypr €5.0rg
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December 31, 2021

Marsha Travis
12 Sprual Lane
Cranbury, NJ 08512

Dear Marsha,

Thank you for your kind contribution to OPERATION CHILLOUT.

Your generosity allows us to serve those most in need among us -
homeless veterans, men and women in New Jersey, Pennsylvania and
Rhode Island. The past two years have been challenging for us all. In
spite of the logistical difficulties posed by the pandemic we have been
able to continue our annual winter and summer outreach campaigns,
move forward with our veterans tiny home initiative, and provide Rapid
Response to every emergency rescue call we received.

OPERATION CHILLOUT, Inc. is a registered 501-c-3 not for profit
organization, EIN#27-0181975. Donations are tax deductible to the
amount allowed by law. No goods or services of any value were
exchanged for your donation.

Thank you again for your support of homeless veterans.
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Ray Chimileski
Founder-Executive Director

PO Box 353 Long Valley, New Jersey 07853



